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3rd March 2023 
 
 
Planning Policy Team  
Development & Regulation 
West Berkshire Council 
Market St 
Newbury 
RG14 5LD 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
West Berkshire Local Plan Review Proposed Submission (Regulation 19) Consultation 
 
I am pleased to enclose a report and representation forms for the consultation on the West Berkshire Local 
Plan Review Proposed Submission (Regulation 19). 
 
I trust this meets the requirements and look forward to receiving receipt in due course. 
 
We would delighted to have the opportunity for a dialogue with your planning and economic development 
team to discuss these representations in detail and to further explore our suggestions in a positive context. 
I look forward to hearing from you in that regard. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Paul Britton 
Chief Executive 
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